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What You Should Know Microsoft Office is a suite of productivity applications; together they are referred to as Microsoft Office. The suite includes Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook, as well as several other utilities. Microsoft Word is perhaps the most
versatile and complete word processing program in the world. With Word's technology and training packages, it's possible to create anything from business documents to greeting cards. Although it is not ideal for more creative forms of expression, it can be used for
anything that can be written. Microsoft Excel has the ability to organize data to make it easy to read, sort, and analyze. It has a full set of data tools, such as a pivot table, and can be used to examine trends and patterns. With PowerPoint presentations, almost
anything can be turned into a dynamic, visually stimulating presentation. In addition, PowerPoint now has features to enhance the interactive qualities of your presentations. Outlook is the email program. It can be used in a variety of ways to manage, share, and
coordinate your business communication. It integrates with most of the other programs, and it can be used by you or a professional to provide services. Other features include the following: * **Word Processor:** Microsoft Word has a number of tools to facilitate the
creation and editing of text. * **Spreadsheet:** Excel is a spreadsheet program that supports a variety of data sets and functions. * **Presentation Program:** PowerPoint allows the user to create and display a series of graphs, charts, lists, and slideshows in a
sequence. * **News:** Outlook integrates email and calendar functions into a single unit. It can be used to send an email
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If you are looking to create cool images, have fun on Discord or simply edit photos, Photoshop Elements is the program for you. Top 10 best features of Photoshop Elements Here are the top ten reasons to download and use Photoshop Elements on a regular basis. 1. Tons
of free plugins and templates Did you know that you can easily download free Photoshop plugins from the Adobe website? No need to pay for Photoshop plugins and templates. 2. Powerful non-destructive editing Unlike Adobe Photoshop where everything is based on layers,
Photoshop Elements uses a different workflow. It merges your images into a new image. 3. Use it to edit images (no layers) You can create new and edit your old images without having to create layers and edit each element on it. 4. Original Non-destructive editing
The original files (the images) and the edited images are always kept safe. 5. Awesome beginner friendly user interface If you are new to Photoshop, Photoshop Elements comes with a simplified user interface. 6. UI for iOS You can use the software on both your iOS
and Android devices. 7. Tons of free stuff Well, just go ahead and download this free stuff and you’ll never run out of freebies. 8. Compare features Although Photoshop Elements is a powerful digital photo editor, it does come with a simplified interface. 9. On-
screen keyboard You can also edit images with the handy on-screen keyboard. 10. Fill free themes To make your desktop look awesome, you can pick from the thousands of free templates online. Adding a filter is simple enough. In Photoshop, you have to manually go
through various steps to create a quick filter. This may take a minute or two for more complex filters. However, Photoshop Elements makes it easier for you to create quick filters. In fact, you can also apply your favourite filters to your images. Here are a couple
of tricks that you need to know in order to create cool filters on Photoshop Elements. Create some cool filters If you are a fan of filters, you can also create some of your own filters. You don’t need to wait for the app to do it for you. Type ‘Create new filter’
into the search 388ed7b0c7
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Compositing Compositing in Photoshop allows you to combine two or more layers on a photo into one new image. You can paste an effect, text or image on top of an existing photo. There are many advanced features like layer masks, clipping paths, and adjustment layers
in Photoshop. Photoshop layer masks can be used to isolate parts of an image, as well as to create interesting effects. The Clipping Path is an area on an image that doesn't contain any parts of the image. This allows you to create complex effects like a borderless
frame for a photograph, or a transparency applied to the bottom of a shirt. The Blur Tool lets you create an interesting blur effect. You can change how wide the blur will be or the amount of sharpening that will be applied. The Grain Effect lets you simulate the
look of film. The Grain Effect is one of the most complex tools in Photoshop. It is not easily mastered and requires lots of practice. The Dodge and Burn Tools help add light or dark contrast to an image. These are useful in creating certain effects. You can control
how the effect is applied to the image using the Variation options. The Exposure Variation allows you to change the brightness of the overall image, while the Color Variation allows you to change the saturation, which can make dark images appear more vivid. The
Opacity Variation allows you to control how much the effect is applied. You can adjust the amount of difference between the original image and the one being modified by adjusting the Opacity setting. The Gradient Tool is an excellent tool for creating different
effects. With the Gradient Tool, you can create a gradient. You can adjust the colors of the gradient to create many different effects. You can also use this tool to combine two or more images into a new image. The Gradient Fill can be used to create new gradients
without needing a gradient tool. You can choose from a range of colors and create a gradient. The Pen Tool lets you create a drawing tool for filling free-form shapes and strokes. You can also create shapes by editing shapes in the Shapes Toolbox or by pressing the
Letter P or the Backspace key. You can also use the Pen Tool to draw on top of a layer in Photoshop, drawing anything from logos to text to images. Use the Shape Tools to select and modify shapes, then use the shape to create new paths or shapes.
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~1.5~\]^?^ was lower than that of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^. The structure--property relationships of Pt-based catalysts could possibly be related to the electronic state of the metal centers and the surface metal atoms. The electronic state of transition metals is
related to the rate of reaction, and the catalytic activity of the CO oxidation could change depending on the nature of the atom. To gain insight into the electronic state of the Pt atom in the Nac-Pt(IV) complex, we estimated the DOS at the Fermi level, as shown in
[Fig. 2(f)](#fig2){ref-type="fig"}. It was calculated based on the density functional theory (DFT) with the PBE functional. The DOS of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^ was higher than that of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1~\]^?^ because there was no lone-pair orbital on the nitrogen atom of
the Nac ligand. The electronic states in the d-band were mainly contributed by the orbitals of the Cl and Pt atoms. Especially, the electron-deficient d-orbital of Pt contributed to the higher reactivity of the \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^ complex. On the other hand, the
electronic states of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^ were lower than those of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1~\]^?^. This is probably related to the coordination of a five-coordinated Nac ligand. The lower activity of the \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^ complex should be associated with the coordination
of a hexacoordinated Nac ligand. ![(a) The CO pressure--time profiles of \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1~\]^?^, (b) \[Pt(Nac)Cl~1.5~\]^?^, (c) \[Pt(Nac)Br~1.5~\]^?^, (d) \[Pt(Nac)Br~1.5~\]^+^,
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